
Hi. I am a resident of pine mountain and I would like to express my support for the construction 

of the cell tower. I have 3 school age children and trying to do online school with 3 kids is 

problematic with the current existing bandwidth options for our area. I also consider this to be a 

safety issue as well given the fire dangers we face. I hope we can finally be able to enjoy the 

connectivity that everyone else gets to. The satellite internet options are woefully inadequate for 

any realistic modern needs. Thanks for your consideration.  

 

Andrew Robertson 

 


